
 

 

RTOWA M/Corr/ 2022-23/11                                E-mail Dated 28th Sep’ 2022       

To 

 

Mrs. Yojana Das                   Polite Reminder-4   

Director (Fin) 

Corporate Office, MTNL, 

New Delhi 

 

Respected Madam, 

 

Sub:- Payment of Interest for the period of delay in payment of GPF money to the 

pensioners. Request to provide funds. 

 

It is requested to refer to this Association’s letter dated 24th Dec’2021 and reminders dated 

10th Jan’2022, 4th Mar’2022 and 15th June’22 regarding the subject mentioned above. The 

issue in brief is as under :- As per GPF rules interest is payable for the period of delay in 

final payment of GPF money after retirement.  

 

There was delay in payment of GPF to about 9500 pensioners of MTNL Mumbai retired 

since 2017. As per rules interest is payable for the period of delay in payment of GPF 

money to the pensioners. CMD has already approved to pay the interest vide CO’s 

letter No.6-1/2009-IF(KW)/56 dated 27/01/2020. Accordingly it is learnt that MTNL 

Mumbai has calculated the interest payable to all these about 9500 pensioners and requested 

for funds long back, but Corporate Office has not provided the funds so far.  

 

Therefore it is requested to provide the funds early as the pensioners are waiting for 

a long time to get their legitimate dues.  

 

With high regards, 

    Yours Sincerely, 

  

      (J.S. YADAV)                                                                       

                                                                        General Secretary       

Copy to 

1. Shri. P.K.Purwar CMD with a request to intervene and to cause to provide funds. 

2. Shri. Arvind Vadnerkar Director (HR) for information. 

3. Shri. Deepak Mukherjee ED MTNL Mumbai for information 

4. Shri. Sultan Ahmed GM (Fin) MTNL Corporate Office  

5. Shri. Narendra Dhaktode G.M. (Fin) MTNL Mumbai with a request to pursue the 

issue with Corporate Office. 


